PERSATUAN SEKOLAH LODGE (pre/sk/1262/74)

(LODGE SCHOOL ASSOCIATION)

P.0O. Box 882, Tabuan Jaya,

93718, Kuching, Sarawak, Malaysia

Tel No.: 082-363554  Fax No.:082-362517
E-mail: info@lodgeschool.edu.my

Homepage: https://www.lodgeschool edu.my

To . All Parents / Guardians

Date . Tuesday, 15 November 2022

Title : Director’s Circular November 2022
Circular Number : 24/DIR/2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,
As per announcement by Premier of Sarawak today, please take note of the following latest updates:

- 18 November 2022 has been declared a public holiday and as such, there will be no lessons on
that day.

- Lessons will be on as usual on 16 & 17 November 2022.

- As some of the classrooms will be assigned as polling rooms, please inform your children to
clear their drawers by 17 November 2022.

- There will be no Mandarin classes and extra-curricular activities on 18 & 19 November 2022.

We will update as and when we receive new announcement.

For further information, please contact the following:

Director, Mr Su Hiong Ai - 012-8726123
Principal, Primary & Kindergarten, Mdm Prisca Chambers - 019-8180260
Principal, Secondary, Mr Yunus Anak Apok - 013-8063553
Principal, International, Mr Markus Gatuman - 013-8335817

“TOGETHER WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE”

Yours Sincerely,

..............

Group of Schools
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